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A Letter from President Tim McCullar

Please read the letter from Tim linked here  and in the image below in .PDF format. The letter is to

all members of the Bluegrass Sportsmen's League concerning the proposed dues increase which

will be voted on at the July General Membership meeting next Tuesday.

http://bgslinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/BGSL-Dues-Increase-Proposal.pdf
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